
 Marble Charter School  
418 W. Main St.  

Marble, Co 81623  
Phone: 970-963-9550   Fax: 970-963-8435   

   

August 1, 2018   

   

Dear MCS Families,    

    

We hope you’ve had a fantastic summer and are getting ready for the start of a 

great new school year! The first day of school for 6-8th grades is August 27th and 

the first day for K-5th grades is August 28th.    

  

Enclosed you will find the following items:    

• MCS 2018-19 Handbook    

• School Calendar   

• Bus Schedule   

• Classroom supply lists   

• Documents to be completed/returned by first day of school   

  

On the first day of school students will need to bring all of the completed, signed 

documents listed below, classroom supplies/fees (if any), and lunch money if your 

child(ren) is(are) planning to eat hot lunch. We ask that you pre-pay for hot 

lunches - you may choose to pre-pay by the month (preferred), by the week, or by 

the day. There is more info about the lunch program in the MCS Handbook.  

NOTE: Separate checks must be written for school fees and the lunch program. 

Please make all checks out to Marble Charter School and designate the purpose of 

the funds in the memo section –i.e. Lunch Program or Classroom Fees. Multiple 

family members’ fees or lunch money may be combined on one check. Kindergarten 

tuition will be billed in early September.   

  

 Documents to be completed:   

One student per form for the following:   

o Student information    

o Rules & Regulations Signature Page   

o Consent for excursion or extended trip    

o GWSD Internet policy   

o Marble Airfield Release for Cross Country Skiing   



  

  

  

 Documents to be completed (continued):   

Siblings may be combined on a single form for the following:   

o Student departure form    

o Permission for photos   

o Permission for Sledding & Ice Skating   

   

 Gunnison Watershed School District Forms to be completed: State and 

Federal Legislation requires that public entities survey families for a variety 

of pertinent information each school year. The Gunnison Watershed School 

District complies with all state and federal requirements. Please complete and 

return all required surveys and forms as each will help the school system to 

serve the needs of your child in the most appropriate and effective manner 

possible.    

o Economic Data Survey (all families must fill out – determines free 

and reduced status for lunch and kindergarten tuition)  

o Ethnicity Survey (new students only)         

o Home Language Survey (new students only)   

o Migrant Form (new students only)   

o Homeless Form (new students only)  

   

All documents can be found on the MCS website as well -   

(https://marblecharter.gunnisonschools.net). Please do not hesitate to contact me 

with any questions or concerns.  I am looking forward to a great school year with 

all of you!     

    

Sincerely,                               

    

Amy Rusby                              

Marble Charter School Director    

Email- arusby@gunnisonschools.net    
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